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Trevor G Badley

To: chrisnigelhill@aol.com

Cc: achris.self@gmail.com

Subject: Bournemouth, Dorset and Poole Draft Mineral Sites Plan - further comments 

received

 

Dear Mr Hill, 

 

Thank you for your comments on the further information provided in support of the Bournemouth, 

Dorset and Poole Draft Mineral Sites Plan. 

 

The invitation for further comment only applied to a selected group of documents, and not to all 

proposed modifications or issues arising from the Hearings.  The issues/documents on which further 

comment was invited are set out on our website,  (see:  https://www.dorsetforyou.gov.uk/planning-

buildings-land/planning-policy/dorset-county-council/minerals-planning-policy/mineral-sites-

plan/mineral-sites-plan.aspx ) as follows: 

 

• The new national planning policy framework (NPPF) was published on 24 July 2018. The council has 
prepared a statement setting out its approach to ensuring that the Mineral Sites Plan is compliant with 
the new NPPF. It is proposing a number of modifications to the Plan in order to ensure that references 
within the Mineral Sites Plan reflect the new NPPF. These are set out in the updated schedule of 
modifications, highlighted in blue. You can comment on the modifications proposed in relation to the 
NPPF. You can also comment on whether the publication of the new NPPF raises any additional issues. 
Please send any comments by 17:00 on 31 October 2018. 

• The council has published five additional evidence documents. These are three heritage assessments 
relating to Hurst Farm, Station Road and Philliols Farm; a cumulative traffic impact assessment in 
relation to Trigon, Philliols and Tatchell’s; and the most recent local aggregates assessment. You can 
comment on these documents, which are available below - see Background Documents MSDCC73 - 
MSDCC77. Please send any comments by 17:00 on 31 October 2018. 

 

Having reviewed your comments it looks like some relate to these specific documents on which further 

comment has been invited at this time, while others don’t.  However, I can confirm that all comments 

have been forwarded to the Inspector and she will decide how to treat them.  

 

Please note that when all the modifications arising from the Hearings have been made and assessed 

there will be a formal consultation of these modifications (expected to be early in the New Year) and I 

wanted to stress the importance of re-submitting your comments (and any others you wish to make) 

at that stage, to ensure they are duly considered by the Inspector.   

 

 

Please note also that further comments have been invited on a cumulative impacts screening 

exercise.  If you wished to comment on these, comments are to be received by the 14th November, as 

set out below. 

 

• The council has prepared a statement on a matter raised regarding the referencing of assessment of 
cumulative impacts within the sustainability appraisal of the Plan. A further screening exercise is now 
available.  For clarification, all parties have until the end of Wednesday 14th November 2018 to 
comment on this screening exercise document. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 

 

Regards 

Trevor.G.Badley
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Trevor.G.Badley
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